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Townsend, Erle

From: rodmadden <rodmadden@yahoo.com>

Sent: Saturday, February 3, 2024 12:32 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: EV Rule comments

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

You people are nuts!  Did you not see the lines of people waiting at chargers in Chicago?   Chargers that will not charge 

your car when it is too cold out.  Even when it is warmer for us, say 32 degrees, these Chargers take twice as long to do 

the job.  My home was without power for 5 days after one storm and 3 days from another.  If my required electric car 

were fully charged at the time I could have gone to work twice in all that time.   I was still able to work thanks to fossil 

fuels.  How will you ensure you are not crippling us worse than your stupid ideas from the past have crippled 

us?   Without your stupidity our electric bills would not be as horrible as they already are.  Because of you I am paying 

for solar panels which during the winter in Maine have almost no ability to priduce power.  You believe technology will 

advance enough by the time your stupidity takes effect, that we will forget about you.  When we are freezing in our 

homes and cars in Maine we will remember you.  If you are so sure the tech you need to justify these idiotic decisions 

will be there some day, why not just wait?  Who is paying you to betray us right now? 

Rodney Madden 

Holden  

 

 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 

 


